Archived: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 9:40:06 AM

From: Bettelinn Krizek Brown

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 5:52:16 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Environmental Amendment

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council Members,

With a healing break in my hip I can't be with you tonight but I want to tell you my comment.

"I support the amendment Lee Keim proposes to the Comprehensive Plan. This amendment commits the City to support the Paris Accord target of holding global warming to below 1.5 degrees C below pre-industrial levels. With the adoption of this amendment the City will be required to consider climate warming effects in all City."

Thanks, Bettelinn